
 

First On-Snow Training 

Our On-snow training kicked off today with a 

snow dance that seems to be delivering! We 

are anticipating a snowfall of up to three feet 

by Sunday night and are keeping positive 

thoughts for the week.  

It was so great having the locker room full 

again and we are looking forward to more this 

weekend and those to come.  

 

As we approach your training days, we will send out a reminder email 

with helpful information and what to expect. If you have any questions, 

please let us know.  

 

Employee Parking Passes 

The time has come to provide our Parking Dept. with 

your vehicle information for the winter.  

ALL employees who drive their personal vehicle to the 

pass should fill out this form . If you have multiple 

vehicles that may be driven, please fill the form out 

for each one. Hangtags will be distributed by local Dept. leadership.  

 

Reminder: Rail Jam Saturday, Dec. 2nd  

Our Terrain Park crew is hard at work 

prepping for tomorrows Rail Jam on the rope 

tow. Details below:   

                

Time: 10:00a—3:00p 

Price: Included in a Seasons Pass or,  

tickets available for $20 

 

 

Multi-week Lessons 

This January we are looking for additional Ski and Snowboard instructors 

who are available Wednesday, Friday or Saturday Evenings. If you'd like 

the opportunity to work with the same group of students each week, and 

work to share your passion with students from our school groups, please 

reach out to Seasonal programs supervisor Jim Grantham at your earliest 

convenience.  

Jim Can be reached Wednesday-Sunday this season at his desk or the 

SPSCHOOLSTAFF@vailresorts.com Email address. 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

Happy December!  

Many of you have been asking “When are we opening?” 

Great question! And, as it is with mother nature, we don’t 100% know. 

We are getting hit with snow but whether it will be enough...time will 

tell. Once the call is made, we will be sure to  let you all know as soon as 

we can.  

In addition, we will have live music, Food and Beverage options 

available and, the retail shop, Fall Line Sports, will be open. Reminder, 

employees are eligible for 40% off at retail locations.  

https://forms.office.com/r/QZg9NMjHvP
mailto:SPSCHOOLSTAFF@vailresorts.com

